May 20, 199

Dr. David M. Slaughter
Reactor Administrator

2202 MEB

University of Utah

Salt Lake City, Utah 84112

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION (TAC NO. M79601)
Dear Dr. Slaughter:

We are continuing our review of Revision 4, Emergency Plan for the University
of Utah Center for Excellence in Nuclear Technoloyy, Engineering and Research
which you submitted on March 27, 1996. In accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q),
please provide us with a copy of Revision 4 with the changes from Revision 3
clearly indicated. If you have any questions regarding this review, please
contact Warren Eresian at (301) 415-1833.

This requirement affects nine or fewer respondents and, therefore, is not
subject to Office of Management and Budget review under P.L. 96-511.

Sincerely,

Uw«fc@@

Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior Project Manager

Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning
Project Directorate

NMvision of Reactor Program Management

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-407

cc: See next page

DISTRIBUTION:
Docket File 50-407 SWeiss 0GC (15-B-18)
PUBLIC MMendonca WEresian
POND r/f EHylton Region IV
BGrimes

ton endonca Weiss
/7+/96 <% S im/9%

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY
DOCUMENT NAME: G:\SECY\MENDONCA\EPLAN.UTH

76052201 60 260520
PDR ADCCIK ')50004 07
P PD#R

R UL T TrED mp
- E»,
'iwnu 5.;...;. .x“.m Y



UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 206650001
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